From: SFBaytoStockton <SFBaytoStockton@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 1:54 PM

Subject: Extension of Public Comment Period for San Francisco to Stockton Navigation Improvement Project Final
General Reevaluation Report and Environmental Impact Statement

You are advised of an extension to the public comment period through April 21, 2020.

The Final General Reevaluation Report (GRR) and Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the San Francisco to
Stockton Navigation Improvement Project, pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act and U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers Regulation (33 CFR 230.18). The study has analyzed alternatives to improve navigation along a 13.2 mile
length of navigation channel which spans from Central San Francisco Bay to Avon (just east of the Benicia-Martinez
Bridge) including the Pinole Shoal Channel and the Bulls Head Reach portion of the Suisun Bay Channel.

The Final GRR and EIS are available at the following web addresses:
https://www.spn.usace.army.mil/Missions/Projects-and-Programs/Projects-by-Category/Projects-for-Navigable-
Waterways/San-Francisco-Bay-to-Stockton-JFB-/

http://www.saj.usace.army.mil/About/DivisionsOffices/Planning/EnvironmentalBranch/Environm entalDocuments.aspx
(If using this link, go to “Environmental Documents/”Other Locations”)

Hard copies are also available at the following libraries:

eCesar Chavez Central Library —605 N El Dorado St, Stockton, CA 95202 eContra Costa County Library —Martinez Branch
740 Court St, Martinez, CA 94553

Questions or comments concerning the Final GRR/EIS can be submitted via email to SFBaytoStockton@usace.army.mil
or in writing to 701 San Marco Blvd, Jacksonville FL 32207-8915 Attention: Paul DeMarco by April 21, 2020








